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TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT
TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339
(860) 464-3203

Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski council@ledyardct.org

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mr. Donald C. Baur, Perkins Coie
FROM: Roxanne M. Maher, Administrative Assistant for the Ledyard Town Council
DATE: November 7, 2022

Re: Projected Billing for Fiscal Year 2023/2024 Budget

The Town of Ledyard has begun its preparation toward the annual budget process for the Fiscal
Year 2023/2024.

To adequately appropriate the necessary funds for the support of Tribal Issues and ongoing tax
litigation by your Firm, Attorney Lloyd Langhammer and other general counsel we are requesting
estimated legal fees for next fiscal year.

The Town Council is also interested in a projected breakdown and description of the remaining
fees for Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2023.

Should you have any questions regarding this request please feel free to contact me at
telephone number (860) 464-3203; E-Mail: council@ledyardct.org.

Your response by November 28, 2022 would be of great assistance.

Thank you for your attention regarding this request.

cc: Finance Committee
Mayor


